
Good evening,
 
I'd like to begin by stating how incredibly disappointed and genuinely disgusted I
am that my tax paying dollars are being used to fund in such a repulsive way. It
is hard to believe in this day in age in such a well developed and proud nation as
our own we could on one hand fight for asylum seeking human rights and yet on
the other not only allow the murder of innocent babies for non medical reasons
such as gender selection but assist in the payment and procedure.
 Are we as a nation adopting the "one child" policy and therefore flushing our
non preference sex babies down the toilet or simply dumping them in the
rubbish? Looks like we are but in a more professional and clean manner, not to
mention government funded.
This idea is the most dreadful this government has seen yet!
 
 
I truly hope this can and will be amended and Medicare dollars are put to better
use such as improving and maintaining our health as a nation.
 
Regards
Fotiny Solis
 




